COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

26th May, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the
16th instant, forwarding a plan, in triplicate, of
manganese bronze propellers proposed for lMessrs. Aalborg
Vaerft!'s Yard No.64, and in reply have to inform you
that, with heavy oil engines for main propelling purposes
having particulars as stated in my communication of the
olst ultimo, the plan in question will be approved,
provided the propellers be made under the usual conditions
of survey and testing.

Two copies of the plan are being

returned to you under separate cover,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN .




